
RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 
301 Iven Avenue 

Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 
(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238 

             
William A. Colarulo 

Police Superintendent 
 

 
TO: A Staff Traffic Committee Meeting was held on July 17, 2012, and was attended by Lieutenant 

Christopher Flanagan, Officers Ray Matus and Mark Stiansen of Traffic Safety, Steve Norcini and 
William Cassidy of Public Works. 

 
FR:  William A. Colarulo 

 
 
RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, 
            TUESDAY, JULY 17, 2012, 10:00AM 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
1. Becky Douglas requests permission to hold a 5K race on behalf of the Wayne United Methodist Church 

to be held on Saturday, October 27, 2012. 
 
The 5K race on behalf of the Wayne United Methodist Church was approved and will be held on 
Saturday October 27, 2012, beginning at 8:30 am.  The race will begin and end on Windermere Avenue 
at the Radnor Middle School.  Ms. Douglas will notify residents prior to the race. 

 
2. Jennifer Stoudt requests a review of the speeding on West Wayne Avenue in the area of Odorisio Park. 

 
STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE recommends pedestrian crossing signs be posted at the crosswalk at 
Odorisio Park.  Additionally, one of the portable radar speed boards will also be placed at this location 
as a form of passive enforcement.  Highway Patrol will continue to monitor the area. 

 
 
 


